
Prep to Year 4 Co-Curricular Program 

The Bacchus Marsh Grammar Prep to Year 4 Co-curricular program is designed to cater in a variety 
of ways for all students. It is a program run by all staff from Prep to Year 4 to enhance the learning 
opportunities for your child. 

During Term Two students have had the opportunity to attend teacher selected or student choice 
activities. We are pleased to inform you that during Term Three that all activities will be student 
choice. Children that received notification of selection in Term Two are still eligible to attend their 
session. 

All Co-curricular activities will be offered during the day at lunchtime. The activities will take place on 
different lunchtimes throughout the week as specified in the handbook.  

Students can attend these activities on a voluntary basis. Please note that these activities have 
maximum numbers of participants and once the maximum number is reached on that day, students 
may miss out for that session. 

Please discuss the activity that your child would like to attend and note this in the school diary for 
the classroom teacher’s attention. 

Please note that your child may not be guaranteed to attend their selected session each week due to 
group size limits. 

The co-curricular timetable will begin on Monday 18th July. 
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